
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

Wren Class Staunton Farm Trip – Tuesday 29th March 2022 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

As part of our next learning journey about Spring and new life, we have planned a visit to Staunton 

Country Farm in Havant. We hope the trip will provide the children with the opportunity to see 

animals and animal babies as well as noticing other signs of Spring in nature. 

 

The trip is planned for Tuesday 29th March. We aim to leave school at 9.30am and return before 

the end of the day. If your child normally has a hot lunch, Chartwells will provide a packed lunch 

(and drink) for them. The children will be carrying their lunch with them and will therefore need a 

backpack to carry it in. The children will need a drink, as we will not be able to bring their 

classroom water bottles. Please make sure this is in a resealable plastic bottle and not glass.  

 

The children may wear their own clothes for the trip.  

 

We will be travelling to the farm by minibus and Mr King’s car. To cover the cost of travel, we are 

asking for a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child towards the trip.  

 

Please fill in the permission slip below, letting us know if you are able to help with the trip. We will 

need another adult to drive there too as there is only room for 4 adults on the minibus and in the 

car. Please could you indicate below if you could drive yourself and another adult. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 
Mrs Totman 

 
 

 
Staunton Farm – Tuesday 29th March 2022 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………………….. to visit 

Staunton Country Farm. 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £14.00 to cover the entry fees and insurance.  

 

I have paid via BACS (Lloyds Bank, West Sussex County Council, Lavant CofE Primary 

School. A/C 01732345, Sort Code 30-00-02) a voluntary contribution of £14.00   

 

I am able to help with the trip.  

 

I can drive to the farm. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          
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